PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Perdido Beach
Planning Commission on Monday, August 7, 2023 beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Al
Thompson Community Center- 9212 County Road 97, Perdido Beach, Alabama.
The Planning Commission will consider a subdivision application. The public is
invited to attend this public hearing to voice an opinion for or against the
subdivision application. Written comments should be addressed as follows:
PUBLIC HEARING-9212 County Rd 97.Perdido Beach, AL 36530

Proposed subdivision of property:
Location of property to be subdivided

8617 Pensacola Ave, Perdido Beach AL-----30539 Dillon Lane, Perdido Beach AL

PURPOSE:

Applicant requesting to divide listed properties to allow for 3 single family R-1 lots.

Posted August 01, 2023



